RESUME DIGEST
HR 162 2017 Regular Session Hoffmann

Urges and requests the La. Board of Pharmacy to expand upon its exclusive agreement with
the Pharmacy Technician Certification Board, and to change its definition of "approved
certification examination" in order to recognize more than one pharmacy technician
certification program accredited by the National Commission for Certifying Agencies.



